Note of Thanks to Martha Kummerer upon Her Retirement

With the publication of this issue, we say farewell to our dear friend and colleague Martha Kummerer. Martha has been the business manager and production editor of the *Notre Dame Journal of Formal Logic* (NDJFL) for the past twenty years. This was a period of great change in both the production and the delivery of the journal. Martha's steady and expert hand steered us through these changes. Effective this issue, the duties that Martha had performed will be performed by staff at our publisher, Duke University Press, and by Martha's replacement at Notre Dame, Claire Shely.

On behalf of the editors, we want to thank Martha for her many years of devoted service to the journal. We also give her our best wishes for a happy and fulfilling retirement.

Michael Detlefsen Peter Cholak Editors-in-chief *Notre Dame Journal of Formal Logic* University of Notre Dame March 2012